Great turnout at the Y1 parent
phonics session. Thanks to
everyone for coming! We hope you
found it useful.

A lovely group of hot chocolate Friday
children today. All chosen for a variety
of reasons linked to demonstrating
our school values.
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Our chance to show you all of
the incredible things which have
been happening at Earls Barton

Primary School this half-term.

A visit from PCSO Gareth!!



Our Y3 Caythorpe_residential trip
departed on 8th May
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Thank you very much to our local Co-Op for
providing £100 for the food and drink so that
every Y6 child can enjoy a free pre-SATs
breakfast with their friends.Helping to calm

YR an(;KSl Celebratio aembly any nerves and allow the children to
winners socialise and eat healthily before their tests.

Fantastic Friday! Certificate winners,
Hot Chocolate Friday children.

Year Two had a wonderful day at
Holdenby's Muddy Education
learning about animal habitats in
the sunshine.
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Well done this term's Bartonian
winners for the value of honesty.
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This year's May Fayre was a
fabulous success and raised over
£2,500 for the school. Thank you to

our fabulous PTA , staff and

everyone who supported the event. pIC-COLLAGE
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